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Comments: I object the opening of areas of the Ruby Mountains for oil and gas leasing. The Ruby Mountains are

beautiful recreation land and it should remain that way. The Mineral Leasing Act of 1920 is old and outdated and

one should not be able to drill anywhere on public lands, except for wilderness. In fact, a bigger emphasis needs

to be put on renewable energy, not on opening land for drilling.


